Hello Year 3 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you so much for all the activities you uploaded in our first fortnight of home tasks. For the next two weeks, we thought we would continue learning about our wonderful world. We hope you have fun doing these activities and we can’t wait to see your work! 
We hope you enjoy the tasks!
Mrs Hughes & Mrs Brown
